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Regent's Park Road/Erskine Road Streatery
Keeping the Streatery permanently
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Streateries are where we create new spaces in the 
road to allow cafes and restaurants to serve 
customers outside. These Streateries are supporting 
our high streets and town centres and boosting the 
local economy.

Thank you to everyone who shared their views in the 
recent consultation on the Regent's Park Road/
Erskine Road Streateries. We have now decided to 
make these Streateries permanent. We will 
undertake further statutory traffic order consultation 
to remove the unused Streateries. 

You can read the decision report and our feedback to 
the consultation responses on our website: 
camden.gov.uk/safe-and-healthy-streets 

Streateries are a key part of our Future High Streets 
Programme where we are exploring ways to 
continue to support our local high streets. We want 
to create enjoyable, safe and beautiful places people 
want to spend time in, as businesses look to offer 
unique experiences beyond just shopping. Streateries.commonplace.is

Keeping your local Streatery

To explore all the Streateries 
in Camden visit:

streateries.commonplace.is

To find out more about how you can 
support your local high street visit:

camden.gov.uk/highstreets

To find out more on how we are making 
travel safer and healthier in Camden visit:

camden.gov.uk/safe-and-healthy-streets

Find out more
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